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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Keilah Shantz <shantzkeilah@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 1, 2019 4:55 PM
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: HB 3063 testimony

Hello, 
 
I'm writing to oppose HB 3063.  
  
Reasons- 
-Aborted babies are used in multiple studies to test the vaccines . link Below shows the proof. Stanley Plotkins admits he 
used 76 aborted babies in just one study. 
 
-Vaccines have never been through a true  placebo safety test. 
 
-inserts of vaccines clearly state the risk of vaccines, including death, seizures... It's a lie that vaccines are safe and 
effective. 
 
If vaccines were actually safe with no side effects- medicine should still be a parents choice, but were not even talking 
about a safe product. 
 
Please ask the CDC to do a comparison study on who's healthier- vaccinated kids or unvacinated before this can even be 
voted on. We need more scientific evidence that these vaccines are safe before this program goes any further. 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NACBHtFMllA&t=1s 
 
Thank you for your time and thoughtful consideration, 
Keilah Shantz 


